
kr. Victor NavaskY 
The Natiom 	

3/31/97 

72 Fifth Ave., 
Neu York, Ni' luult-8046 

Dear kir. Wavasky, 

Thanks for forwarding my letter to RamsO Clark. 
You also say, "Someday, I look forward to readingleur archive." 
002 Day? 

Aside from 	own work tlitere is abOut a tUrd of a million pages of 
goverqiNnt records. 

Ey own work is fairly voluminous. 
Better allow more than a day! 

Thank 

ilarold Weisberg 

(It will all be a public archive at local. 'load College 



The Nation. 
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VICTOR NAVASKY 
Publisher and Editorial Director 

March 27, 1997 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold Weisberg: 

Thanks for your letter and the enclosure, 
which I have forwarded to Ramsey Clark. 
Someday I look forward to reading your 
archive. 

Yours, etc., 

Victor avasky 


